
   

Classroom News   
Class Name: Conway          Term : Summer 2 2025      Theme: Mary Mary, Quite Contrary 

What we have been learning Some photos of us! 

We have had the most wonderful and 

HOT! term in Conway Class.  

The children have really enjoyed water 

play in the garden this half term and we 

have explored capacity, in particular 

empty as you can well imagine! 

This term we had lovely Paloma teaching 

in our class. We focused on the story 

Supertato and the children enjoyed 

reading the story on the whiteboard 

before having a go at creating sentences 

to describe the pictures. We though about 

who was in the picture, and what they 

were doing. In maths, we have been 

focusing on shape and positional 

language. The children had a teddy bear 

hunt outside in the garden where we 

found teddies under, on top, next to and in 

between things. They had a great go at 

labelling where the teddies were.  

Following our main story Supertato, the 

children has a go at planting their own 

potatoes. They followed instructions to 

plant a potato and we thought about 

what plants need to grow. 

We have continued to practice 

transitioning across the school grounds. We 

really enjoyed a walk to the field to listen 

to the Rock Choir! For those who are 

moving classes next year, we have taken 

them to their new classroom and they 

have met some of their new peers and 

teachers. We’ll be very sad to see them 

go! 

We hope you all have a lovely summer 

holiday and look forward to seeing you in 

September!  
Catherine, Emma, Nikki, Holly and Amber 

       

     

     

      

       

      

Important Dates: 
Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th September – INSET 

School Closed to students. 

Friday 5th September – First Day of Term 1 

Friday 12th September – Staff Training – School 

Closed to students at 1pm 

Thursday 18th September – Flu Immunisations 

Friday 24th October – Last Day of Term 1 


